
 

 

 

 
 

INTERMARKET BANKING CORPORATION ZAMBIA LIMITED - IN LIQUIDATION 

NOTICE OF CUSTOMERS’ STATEMENTS 

 

In accordance with Section 128 (3)(b) of the Banking and Financial Services Act No. 7 of 2017, 

the Bank of Zambia wishes to notify all depositors, creditors, safe-keeping services customers and 

bailors of property held by Intermarket Banking Corporation Zambia Limited (In 

Liquidation) that customer statements are available for collection from Intermarket Banking 

Corporation Zambia Limited (In Liquidation) premises located at 4th Floor, Electra House, Cairo 

Road in Lusaka.  

 

Further, be advised that any claim on Intermarket Banking Corporation Zambia Limited (In 

Liquidation) must be filed with the Bank of Zambia and all safe-keeping services customers and 

bailors should withdraw their property not later than 15 September 2019.  Any property held in 

safe-keeping on the premises of Intermarket Banking Corporation Zambia Limited (In 

Liquidation) that will not be withdrawn by 15 September 2019 shall be taken into possession by 

the Bank of Zambia as prescribed under Section 128(5) of the Banking and Financial Services Act.   

 

Any unclaimed funds and property held by Intermarket Banking Corporation Zambia Limited (In 

Liquidation) as Bailee, together with inventories pertaining thereto, shall be deemed to be 

unclaimed funds for the purposes of the provisions of the Banking and Financial Services Act and 

shall be dealt with accordingly. 

 

All customers should file their claims and collect their statements at the following Address: 

 

Intermarket Banking Corporation Zambia Limited (In Liquidation) 

4th Floor, Electra House, Cairo Road 

LUSAKA  

 

For further information and clarification, please contact: 

 

The Director - Bank Supervision Department 

Bank of Zambia 

P O Box 30080 

Lusaka 

Telephone: +260211399300 
 


